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Headteacher’s notes… 
I hope you all had a good half term and are looking forward to the next few weeks – there is 
certainly a lot taking place. The children have returned ready and we have welcomed Mrs 
Thompson and Mrs Clipsham who are now teaching 5 Willow as well as Mr Rees who is our 
new Site Manager. 
 

Thank you for your support with the poppies this week and I know that many of you are attending 
Remembrance events this weekend. All proceeds raised go to the Royal British Legion. 
 

An updated list of dates has been included at the end of this letter but please continue to check the school Newsletter for 
any updates or changes each week. 
 
Sports News 
On Tuesday afternoon, nine children went to the tag rugby competition in St Ives and they came 4th out of 12 which really 

was a great result. On Wednesday, the Year 5 and 6 girls football team played Thorndown Primary in the 
Henson Cup and won 3-0 – another excellent result. Well done to everyone involved and thank you to all 
those who came and supported. 

 
Anti-Bullying Week 
Next week is Anti-Bullying Week and the children will be taking 
part in activities to do with this year’s theme which is Choose 
Respect which is one of our 6Rs. Both adults and children are 
being encouraged to come together to have discussions about 
what it means to disagree respectfully, how to avoid resorting 
to bullying, and how we can all choose to lead by example. We 
will also give the message once again that everyone can talk to 
someone if they have a concern or worry. 

 
Odd Socks Day is taking place on Tuesday 12th November, when everyone can wear odd socks to celebrate 
what makes us all unique. 

 
BBC Children In Need 
We will be taking part in this year’s BBC Children In Need on Friday 15th November. This is a 
non-uniform day and our theme is ‘stripes and spots’. We are suggesting a donation of £1 per 
child and have set up a Just Giving Page which can be accessed by clicking on  
Brampton Village Primary School is fundraising for BBC Children in Need 
 
Thank you 
 
NSPCC Speak Out Stay Safe 
On Monday 18th November the children will be taking part in online Assemblies led by the 
NSPCC.  More details are being sent home in a letter today. 
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Performances 
Details are being sent home today about bookings for the Christmas performances by Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. 
  
PTA News 
 
Hope everyone had a great Half Term break and enjoyed lots of yummy cakes this afternoon. Thank you to everyone who volunteered 
and made it such a success and to Lorraine who spearheaded the event organisation this time around. 
 
Two key notices for you this week: 
 
1) The FINAL deadline for buying anything with your child's Christmas design on them is tomorrow (08-Nov) so make sure you get 
your orders in before it's too late 
 

  
 
2) Next Tuesday is our next Bag2School donation so sort through your clothes, bags, shoes and jewellery this weekend and make sure 
your bags are left by the coloured railings by 9am on Tuesday 12th November  
 

 
3) Now we're past Pay Day and we're just 3 weeks away from our Wreath Making Workshop on Friday 29th November, make sure 
you buy your tickets before they sell out. Get your tickets here - https://brampton-pta.sumupstore.com/product/wreath-night-ticket-
school-ticket 
 
 
What’s On Next Week:  
Monday 11th November  Y6 Pokemon Football Cup  
Tuesday 12th November   Y5/Y6 NFL Club 3.30 – 4.15pm 
Wednesday 13th November 10:00 – 11:00am Open Morning Reception September 2025  

(please make sure that you have booked a space) 
Thursday 14th November Choir 8.20am 
    JS Sports KS1 Multi-sports 3:20 – 4:20pm 
    Y6 Football club 3:30 – 4:15pm 
Friday 15th November  JS Sports Dodgeball 3:20 – 4:20pm 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Please look out for the following leaflet that has been sent home today. 
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Key Dates Autumn Term 2024 

Monday 11th November Anti Bullying Week 

Wednesday 13th November Reception September 2025 meeting KS1 Hall 10.00am 

Thursday 14th November Y5 Duxford visit 

Friday 15th November Children In Need 

Thursday 21st November Y4 West Stow visit 

Tuesday 26th November Y3 Author visit 

Wednesday 27th November Y2 Victorian Day 

Friday 29th November PTA Wreath Making Night 7 -9 pm 

Tuesday 3rd December Reception Performance 9.30am 

Thursday 5th December Reception Performance 9.30am 

Friday 6th December Christmas Dinner – Christmas Jumpers can be worn 

Tuesday 10th December Y1 Performance 9.30am 

Wednesday 11th December Y2 Christingle making 

Thursday 12th December Y1 Performance 9.30am 

Friday 13th December Y1 Great Fire of London Day 

Tuesday 17th December Y2 Performance 9.30am 
Y2 Performance 2.15pm 

Wednesday 18th December KS1 Carol Service 9.45am 
KS2 Carol Service 1.45pm 

Friday 20th December Term ends 

 


